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MAR 2 5.1994
,

Docket Nos. 030-01808 License Nos. 20 00289-07
030-17696 20-00289-10

y
New England Deaconess Hospital
ATTN: David Kiszkiss, Ph.D.

Vice President
185 Pilgrim Road
Boston, Massachusetts 02215'

Dear Dr. Kiszkiss:

L Subject: Routine Inspection Nos. 030-01808/93-001 and 030-17696/93-R1
. ,

. This letter refers to your February 2,1994 correspondence, in response to our
January 10,1994 letter.

Thank you for infonning us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

'

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

OrbiMJ Signed By:
Jenny McJohansen

Jenny M. Johansen, Chief
' Medical Inspection Section

9404110270 940325 Division of Radiation Safety*

. {DR ADDCK03OOg8' and Safeguards
:.

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth'of Massachusetts

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
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